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REF: BPMS / HVF / Grievances / SZ 13 (1/4/M)                                    Dated: 19.04.2023  

To, 

The Chief General Manager, 

Heavy Vehicles Factory, 

Avadi, Chennai - 54  

Subject:  Welfare issues for immediate resolution.  
Sir, 

I am writing to you in reference to the letter Number HVF/MS/CGM/OM/2023, dated 

16.03.2023, submitted to your good self by the HVF Mazdoor Sangh, a registered and 

recognized union affiliated to the BPMS. 

The representation contains 08 important points related to the welfare of the 

employees, which need to be addressed promptly. I urge you to consider this representation in 

the correct perspective and take appropriate action to resolve the matters at the earliest. 

As a recognized union, HVF Mazdoor Sangh has a significant role in representing the 

views and concerns of the employees. Their representation highlights some crucial issues that 

require your attention and action. I request you to review each point mentioned in the 

representation carefully and take appropriate measures to address them. 

The welfare of employees is of paramount importance, and it is our responsibility to 

ensure that they are provided with a conducive work environment and all necessary facilities. 

I urge you to take prompt action to address the concerns raised in the representation and 

ensure that the employees are provided with the necessary support and facilities. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

   Sincerely yours 

 
(MUKESH SINGH) 

General Secretary/BPMS & 

                                                                                      Member, JCM-II Level Council (MOD)  

Copy to:  The General Secretary, 

  HVF Mazdoor Sangh, Avadi 

- For your kind information, in response to your above letter received 

in this office on 17.04.2023 


